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How to Stay Connected:
We'd love to hear from you!
What have you been up to
these days? What are your
fondest memories from Omni?
How has Omni impacted who
you are today?

Email us at
hannah.earnhardt@omni-
montessori.org

Write us at 9536 Blakeney
Heath Road, Charlotte, NC
28277 

Connect on social
Instagram @omnimontessori
Facebook
@omnimontessorischool

Call/email to schedule a visit

Harvest Fest - Success

Check out the 
AP’s Instagram

@omni.ap
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Omni Groundbreaking Ceremony

We had an exciting morning on Tuesday, October 29, 2024, as we
celebrated our groundbreaking ceremony with special guests,
dedicated staff, Trustees, and our wonderful students. This event
marked a significant milestone—the start of our expansion project!

With student representatives, administration, board members, and
Barringer Construction all participating, we officially dug into the 
next chapter in our school's ongoing story. We’re eager to see what
the future holds for Omni!

For updates, visit our website and check out the “Construction
Corner” under “About Us.”

The AP hosted its Annual Harvest
Festival on Saturday, October 26,
2024, at the Waxhaw campus.
The Omni Community came out
in droves, eager to enjoy tractor
rides, cornhole tournaments, the
chili cook-off, face painting,
pumpkin decorating, a petting
zoo, and much more. Everyone 

was all smiles as they gathered for this festive celebration, complete
with delicious chicken nuggets.

We were thrilled to see so many alumni at the event—those moments
are truly special. We welcome all alumni to join us for future Omni
community events, so keep an eye out for our emails!

Overall, the AP students did a fantastic job kicking off the holiday
season with such a wonderful event.


